CORRESPONDENCE
3/3/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 01229-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2020 8:33 AM

To: ‘Francesca DiJulio'

Subject: RE: Docket 20200007-El - Interested Persons

Good Morning,
Per your request we have added you as an interested person in Docket 20200007-El.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Francesca Dilulio <francesca.dijulio@sierraclub.org>
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2020 6:04 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket 20200007-El - Interested Persons

Good afternoon,

I would like to sign up as an interested person for notices regarding PUC docket no. 20200007-EI.
Please let me know whether I can provide my email address and/or physical mailing address to receive updates
for this docket.

Thank you!
Francesca DiJulio

Francesca DiJulio

202-548-4596
francesca.dijulio@sierraclub.org

Proudly represented by Progressive Workers Union (PWU)
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